Berial: 1005 19 Feb 1954

The state of the s

Colonel Robert W. Griffin, USAF Chief, Communications Division Headquarters, Air Command and Staff School Maxwell Air Force Base, Alabama

Dear Colonel Griffin:

Thank you for your letter of 25 January 1954.

The official request for my lecture has finally arrived and an official acceptance will soon be on its way.

The date and time for my talk are satisfactory.

I will travel via commercial air and will advise later
as to the date and hour of my arrival at Montgomery.

Locking forward to seeing you again, I am Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN Special Assistant

cc: AG C/S S/ASST (Mr. Fræedman)

M/R: Acknowledgment of informal request for Mr. Friedman to lecture at Maxwell AFB, Ala.

M.M. Felerski/S/ASST/60493/18Feb 54

11/1/2